
 

 

 

 

 

Dear 

Parent/Caregiver,  

Califon Public School is proud to participate in the Hunterdon County Safe Routes to School Program, 

which encourages and educates our students on walking to school safely throughout the school 

year. We started the school year, in October, by participating in International Walk to School Day.  

On Wednesday, February 13, 2019, we will host our “Winter Walk”, to see that walking to school can 

be done even in colder weather. Winter Walk will begin at our regular walking school bus route. 

We invite all students and parents to bundle up and share in the warm spirit of Califon’s Winter Walk!   

Here are a few tips to prepare:   

 Dress in layers, including a warm, wind resistant coat/jacket.  

 Protect exposed skin with gloves/mittens and a scarf. 

 Focus on keeping head and feet warm and dry by wearing a hat, warm 

socks, insulated/waterproof shoes or boots. 

 Watch for icy patches on sidewalks, crosswalks. 

 

Students who walk on February 13, 2019, will receive a collectible Penguin Keychain*, to hang on 

their backpack, upon their arrival at the school. 

 

 

In addition, all students, staff, and parents will be joined by a special guest!  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Ryan Fisher, Pedestrian and Bicycle Programs Coordinator 

rfisher@gohunterdon.org     

 

Winter Walk 2019…”Walk like a 

Penguin” 

Wednesday, February 13, 2019 

 

 

 

Mark your calendar for February 13 

and join in Winter Walk! 


